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Happy Friday Hillcrest Students! 
Did you know that next week is RAC week in our province?  RAC stands for Real Acts 
of Caring and was started by students in SD43.  If you love to craft and make cards, 
Ms. Litz is hosting a card making RAC opportunity next week Monday-Tuesday-and 
Wednesday at lunch.  The cards will be given to people who live at the Lakeshore Care 
Home in Coquitlam, and who could use some posivity and encouragement.  If this 
interests you, you can see Ms.Litz for more details, and listen to next weeks 
announcements!   
 
Candygrams!!!   Did you miss your chance to buy a candygram when we came to 
your classroom?  Well don't worry!!  Today after school by the office we will be selling 
for the final time.  Bring your loonie and purchase your candygram after school today. 
 
 
Any Eagles Yellow Team students who would like to compete in their Team 
MasterChef competition should attend our rehearsal meeting  Monday Block A – no 
food items are required. 
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